
 

 

 

                NHTSA Recalls of Interest 

                             June 3, 2019 

 

Air Bags May Not Deploy In A Crash  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 19V330000 

Manufacturer Mitsubishi Motors North America, Inc. 

Components AIR BAGS 

Potential Number of Units Affected 26,016 

Summary 

Mitsubishi Motors North America, Inc. (MMNA) is recalling certain 2017-2018 Mirage G4 vehicles. The internal 

acceleration sensor in the Supplemental Restraint System (SRS) Electronic Control Unit (ECU) can misinterpret 

vibrations, such as from poor road conditions or a flat tire, as a malfunction and disable all the vehicle's air bags. 

Remedy 

MMNA notified owners, and dealers will reprogram the SRS-ECU software, free of charge. The recall began May 

24, 2019. Owners may contact MMNA customer service at 1-888-648-7820. MMNA's number for this recall is SR-

19-001. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

MITSUBISHI MIRAGE G4 2017-2018 

 
 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=19V330#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=19V330#recalls650


 

 

High Beams May Not Deactivate by Switch  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 19V309000 

Manufacturer Daimler Vans USA, LLC 

Components EXTERIOR LIGHTING 

Potential Number of Units Affected 1,517 

Summary 

Daimler Vans USA, LLC (DVUSA) is recalling certain 2019 Mercedes-Benz Sprinter (Platform 907) vehicles 

equipped with high-beam assist. A software error in the control unit may prevent the driver from being able to 

switch off the high beams when intended. 

Remedy 

DVUSA will notify owners, and Mercedes-Benz or Freightliner Sprinter dealers will update the control unit 

software, free of charge. The recall is expected to begin June 7, 2019. Owners may contact DVUSA customer 

service at 1-877-762-8267. DVUSA's number for this recall is VS3FERNLI. 

Vehicles 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

FREIGHTLINER SPRINTER 2500 2019 

FREIGHTLINER SPRINTER 3500 2019 

MERCEDES BENZ SPRINTER 2500 2019 

MERCEDES BENZ SPRINTER 3500 2019 

 

Fuel Tank May Leak/FMVSS 301  
 

NHTSA Campaign Number: 19V316000 

Manufacturer Nissan North America, Inc. 

Components FUEL SYSTEM, GASOLINE 

Potential Number of Units Affected 374 

Summary 

Nissan North America, Inc. (Nissan) is recalling certain 2019 Altima vehicles equipped with front wheel drive 

(FWD) and 2.5 liter engines. The fuel pump lock ring may not be fully engaged, possibly causing fuel to leak. As 

such, these vehicles fail to comply with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) 

number 301, "Fuel System Integrity." 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=19V309#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=19V309#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=19V316#recalls650
https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls?nhtsaId=19V316#recalls650


 

 

Remedy 

Nissan will notify owners, and dealers will inspect the fuel tank assembly. If the lock ring is disengaged, dealers will 

tighten the ring to specification. If the lock ring is detached, dealers will replace the fuel pump. Both remedies will 

be completed free of charge. The recall is expected to begin June 2019. Owners may contact Nissan customer 

service at 1-800-867-7669. 

Vehicle 

MAKE MODEL YEAR 

  

NISSAN ALTIMA 2019 

 


